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CREDIT UNION EXPANDING WITH THE ADDITION OF A NEW BRANCH IN ARCATA 

 

Eureka, CA—California State & Federal Employees Credit Union (CSFECU) continues to grow. 

The credit union is pleased to announce it will be opening a new branch in Arcata, CA. This 

allows members more access to their funds and the opportunity to serve the local community. 

 

Last month, CSFECU was granted approval to expand membership to anyone who lives, works 

or worships in Humboldt, Del Norte or Trinity counties. Opening another location is essential to 

our commitment in serving those within our expanded field of membership. 

 

“We have set some aggressive goals and by adding another location, this will allow us to better 

meet the needs of our members” said CSFECU CEO, Ray Litchfield. “We want those in the local 

community to think of us first for their financial needs. By expanding in Arcata, we are 

providing additional convenience to better serve our members.” 

 

The new branch is located at 1033 G Street, across from the Arcata Theatre Lounge.  Work will 

begin soon to design and build an innovative branch that will enhance member experiences with 

an anticipated opening mid to late 2018.     

 

California State and Federal Employees Credit Union serves more than 5,300 members in 

Humboldt, Del Norte or Trinity counties. Membership is open to anyone who lives, works or 

worships in these three counties. For over 66 years, CSFECU has been offering financial 

solutions to members.  For more information, visit www.csfecu20.com. 
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